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SPEAKERS 

Club Events 

Upcoming Meeting Dates: 

May 13
th

 and 27th 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY, 
MALVERN SPEAKERS  - 
celebrate our 1 yr 
anniversary on May 27

th
, at 

the Mount Pleasant Hotel, 
Malvern – joint meeting with 
Cheltenham Speakers (our 
parent club). There will be a 
CAKE theme.  

 

Sign up/request roles and speech 
slots on the Web site.  

Club Officers 

President – Steve Birch 

VP Education - Amanda Duncan 

VP Membership – Sarah 

Williams 

VP Public Relations – Hilary 

Benoit 

Secretary – Roger Granville 

Treasurer – Stuart Telling 

Sergeant-at-Arms – Dave 

Bradley 
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MALVERN SPEAKERS CLUB 
 

News and Events            May 13, 2014 

We meet every 2nd and 4th Tuesday at the 
Great Malvern Hotel, Graham Rd. 
Malvern, Worcs. WR14 2HN  

Web Site: 

http://malvernspeakers.d71.org 

Malvern Speakers well represented at the Division J International 

Speech and Evaluation Contests, Newbury    

 

(Above, clockwise from top left: Steve Birch (President), Hazel Robinson, Hilary Benoit (Speech Contestant – 2nd prize), 

Roger Granville – and his raffle prize “Toastie Ted”) 

 

Sunday, April 28
th

 was something of  a red-letter day for Malvern Speakers Club at the recent 

Division J round of the 2014 International Speech and Evaluation Contests, in Newbury. Division J 

represents 28 clubs from South Wales, across to Bedfordshire, south to Hampshire and across to 

Devon and Cornwall. Hilary Benoit, who won the Area 22 round of the Speech Contest was 

awarded 2
nd

 prize at the Division J round with her speech “Get Out of that Armchair!” The well-

deserved winner of the Speech contest was George Smith who will represent Division J in the 

district level contest in Ireland later this month.  Malvern Speakers club received a mention from the 

Division J governor who praised Malvern Speakers for achieving Distinguished Club status in 2013.  

Hazel Robinson volunteered to man the extremely popular snacks and drinks booth and Steve 

Birch was presented with the Outstanding Member pin by the Division J Lt Governor, Jean 

Gamester. And to top it all off, both Roger and Steve won raffle prizes! 

Member and Club Awards  

 
 Steve Birch has been awarded the 

Outstanding Member pin by Division 

J. 

  

 Malvern Speakers Club has 

achieved Select Distinguished 

status!  

Amanda Duncan  

runs the London 

Marathon 

Congratulations to 

member Amanda 

Duncan who successfully 

completed the London 

Marathon 2014 in just 

over 4 hours. We look 

forward to hearing all 

about it in a speech!  

 

 

 


